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[SRRA]:	Reminder	-	Notice	Regarding	Mandatory	Use	of	Online	Portal	for	the
Submission	of	Remedial	Action	Workplan	(RAW)	or	Remedial	Action	Report	(RAR)
and	Form

The	New	Jersey	Department	of	Environmental	Protection	(Department)	is	sending
this	listserv	as	a	reminder	that	in	accordance	with	N.J.A.C.	7:26C-1.6(c),	the	use	of
the	Remedial	Action	Workplan	(RAW)	and	Remedial	Action	Report	(RAR)	NJDEP
Online	Services	will	become	mandatory	Monday,	May	22,	2017,	unless	otherwise
instructed	by	the	Department.	The	Department	will	no	longer	accept	Remedial
Action	Workplans	or	Remedial	Action	Reports	and	supporting	documentation
submitted	on	paper	on	or	after	that	date.

Additional	information	regarding	this	issue	can	be	found	in	the	February	22,	2017
Department	listserv	"[SRRA]:	Notice	Regarding	Mandatory	Use	of	Online	Portal
for	the	Submission	of	a	Remedial	Action	Workplan	(RAW)	or	Remedial	Action
Report	(RAR)	and	Form"	available	at
www.nj.gov/dep/srp/srra/listserv_archives/2017/20170222_srra.html.
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